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Footpath Renewal – Caloundra Esplanade, Caloundra 

Project summary 

Sunshine Coast Council is committed to 
increasing and maintaining pathway networks 
across our region. 

Construction will begin soon on renewing and 
widening the existing footpath to 1.8 metres 
wide along the Northern side of Caloundra 
Esplanade from Minchinton Street to Knox 
Avenue, Caloundra.  

A total length of 197 metres of path will be 
renewed. Ramps to the road will also be 
renewed.  

Please refer to figure 1 overleaf for works extent.  

Start date 
This project is scheduled to start on Wednesday 
4 October 2023 and will be finished within two 
weeks, weather and site conditions permitting. 

Property access 
Construction crews will contact residents prior to 
starting any works which may affect property 
access.  

Traffic management 

Traffic management measures will be in place 
throughout construction to ensure the safety of 
all road users. 

Your patience during construction is appreciated. 

Further information 

Please contact council’s senior project 
officer, Brian Counihan on the details below 
(quote project number H7739)  

 

  

 

A note from your local councillor 

I am pleased this work is starting and I look forward to it being completed. 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during construction. Footpaths 
are important on the ground networking facilities for all users to enjoy. The 
renewed footpath will create safer connectivity for local residents and visitors. 

Cr Terry Landsberg 



 

 

Figure 1: Footpath Renewal at Caloundra Esplanade, Caloundra shown in blue.  

 

 

 


